October 15, 2013

Joseph R. Ambrose
Sandra J. Ambrose
205 Marl Ravine Rd
Yorktown, VA 23692

MIRC Commission

201 North 9™ Street
General Assembly Building
Richmond, VA 23219

Dear MIRC Members,

I am FOR the proposed expansion of ivedicaid in Virginia. I consider MIRC approval of
the expansion to be plain common sense.

By a quirk of fate (regardless of ones financial status) anyone of us Virginians could wake
up tomorrow and be in desperate need of the proposed Medicaid. Those who think
otherwise are suffering from an acute state of denial.

I believe Kentucky is expanding its Medicaid. So should Virginia.

Please recommend approval the proposed Medicaid expansion. It is a good investment

to have for all Virginians.

Yours truly,




